

July 1, 2008

Mr. Karl Guenther Sky Train Corporation 2599 Dolly Bay Dr T308 Palm Harbor, FL 34684

Dear Mr. Guenther:

Enterprise Florida has identified you as one of Florida's entrepreneurial, innovative companies contributing to our State's business growth. One of our goals as the publicprivate partnership supporting Florida's economic development is to assist innovative companies by providing programs and services to help them grow.

One of the programs we offer is Phase 0, a grant program that supports Phase 1 proposal preparation for the Small Business Innovation Research (SBIR) and Small Business Technology Transfer (STTR) programs. We realize the SBIR and STTR programs are vital revenue sources for Florida's entrepreneurial companies. And we want to help you be successful in competing for the federal funding and partnerships those programs offer.

Enclosed is a card that provides information about the SBIR/STTR Phase 0 program. On our website (www.eflorida.com/phase0), you will find additional information as well as your Phase 0 program representative, which is based on the county where you are located.

If you are interested in pursuing the SBIR or STTR programs, I hope you will explore applying for a Phase 0 grant, allowing Enterprise Florida to help you succeed.

Sincerely,

John A. Adams, Jr., PhD



Governor Charlie Crist, Chairman • Thomas G. Kuntz, Vice Chairman • John A. Adams, Jr., President & CEO

800 North Magnolia Avenue, Suite 1100 ° Orlando, Florida 32803 ° T 407.956.5600 ° F 407.956.5599